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Ancaster Church of England Primary School 


Headteacher’s June Message





Welcome to the June message from Ancaster Church of England Primary School. It is astounding that we are moving into the month of June, with summertime almost upon us, as it only seems moments ago that we were celebrating Christmas and all of the joys of welcoming in a new year… and what a few months it has been. 





I am absolutely thrilled to be able to update the detail ofthe new classroom spaces that the school will be receiving from September and the pupil number increase detailed in the last message from school. This PAN (Published Admission Number) increase consultation has now closed and the Governing Body would like me to thank everyone who took the time to fill out a feedback form. The support for this has been overwhelming and it appears that this is something that the local community has been waiting for for a very long time and I am thrilled to be able to help deliver this for the pupils, parents, staff and governors of the school and wider community.





Already, there have been many expressions of interest from parents living within the village, and beyond, enquiring about places for September for their children. If you feel that you would like more information about potentially sending your child to our school, you are more than welcome to contact Mrs Beard in the school office on 01400 230871. We would love to arrange a visit to discuss this further.





Within school, the excitement for our new classrooms is growing and the closer we get to September, the more information we are being given on how the new classrooms will look and the incredible impact this will have on the school. I recently undertook a visit to a school in Bedford which has recently had one of the classrooms installed;  it was wonderful to see the space first hand and be able to imagine our own. Should you desire any more information about this project, please do not hesitate to ask.





In other news, the school has recently begun a programme of refurbishment. We have set aside funds to modernise key areas of the school, ensuring that the children who attend our school are being taught in the most conducive of learning environments. We have recently had a shared learning area taken out and refurbished completely with a new kitchen cupboards and storage area, new floors, doors and a complete repaint. There are other areas of the school that will be further improved over the coming months making Ancaster look and feel like the ‘outstanding’ school we strive to be. Pictures of these improvements are published on our school newsletters which can be found on our website. Please log onto � HYPERLINK "http://www.ancasterprimary.org,uk" �www.ancasterprimary.org,uk� for more information.





There is much more to come from Ancaster in what is still left of this academic year, including our annual Summer Fayre which is being held on the afternoon of Friday 10th July. We hope you, your friends and family can make it and ask that if you would like to contribute in any way (stalls, volunteering) that you contact Mrs Beard in the school office on the number above to register your interest.





I hope you have an enjoyable month of June.


Best Wishes, Mr Sam Eden (Headteacher)








